
neo-pet, LLC 
The Full Service PET Provider 

December 29, 2014 

Attn; Geoffery M. Warren 
Senior Health Physicist 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 
U.S. NRC Region Ill 
2443 Warrenville Rd. 
Lisle, IL 60532-4352 

Re; Renewal of reciprocity for nuclear medicine services in Indiana 

Dear Mr. Warren: 

Neo-Pet, LLC, an Ohio company with an Ohio nuclear license, has been servicing 
hospitals in Indiana under a reciprocity agreement via NRC Form 241. We will no 
longer be servicing hospitals in Indiana at this time and therefore will no longer need 
to renew our Form 241 for 2015. 

Thank you for your past help and considerations. 

Sincerely, 

~?/(~ 
Floro Miraldi, Sc.D., MD 
CEO&RSO 
Neo-Pet, LLC 
34555 Chagrin Blvd. 
Cleveland, Ohio 44022 
440-893-9949 
216-932-0855 
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